

CARSON WALLEY FOOTPRINTER



Volume 14

July 2001

Issue 1

Presidential Ponderings





Out-going

In-comina

Here it is, folks. Exit stage right... My final appearance as your humble servant. Oh, yeah, I'll still be around to help out if I can. And Ann & I will still be on your reservation call list.

It's been a great year for me, and I hope for all of you as well. I do appreciate all the help and support you have offered. It has made the year so easy and such fun. You honored me with your confidence, and I have worked hard not to disappoint you. I will always value your friendship.

If you will call in your reservations for the BBQ (July 15), we can give Vic Christ (our BBQ chairman) a good idea of how much food to buy. We will not be doing the Pot o' Gold at the BBQ, so save the prizes for the August meeting.

See you at the BBQ, Fred



The past year has really zipped by. It seems such a short time since our July picnic of 2000.

The June meeting was a huge success with attendance of 60 plus members. Any of you who did not attend missed a truly entertaining evening. Our 10th Anniversary meeting was one highlight after another.

The past presidents in attendance, each gave a recap of the "Highlights of their watch" as Bill Shea termed it. These reviews brought back memories of the good fellowship that has continued in our group.

The presentations to Lon and Alice Curtis were certainly very special, especially to those members of long standing in IFA #72. The presence of so many out-of-town guests was another high point of the evening.

We were also happy to see Cindy back "doing her thing" with the "POT OF GOLD". We were also pleased to recognize the efforts of Mary Jane Harding.

CALL IN BY JULY 8TH.



At the drop of a hat she gained us recognition in most of media in our area.

In closing, a special Thanks to Ray Hoyt and Fred Hersey for their efforts in making our TENTH ANNIVERSARY celebration a success.

Our new year has officially started and history will repeat itself with our July Picnic in Aspen Park on July 15. The congregating starts at 11:00 am with the foraging to follow at 2:00 pm--- or sooner. Let us hear from you as usual.

Clay



From The Vice-President

To start the new footprinter year off as your vicepresident, I would like anyone with an interesting idea for a program to let me know so that I can try to schedule a speaker. They must be non-political talks, about twenty minutes long, followed by a question and answer period.

Our future meeting places are set in this order for: Carson Valley Inn Topaz Lodge Carson Nugget

We may add one or more later if they meet our needs and standards.

The Annual Picnic on July 15th at Aspen Park is up next, so 'ya all come now!

Bruce

Be bold about your actions. All life is an experiment.

Emerson

🖴 🗢 🖢 By The Numbers! 🗶 🗃 😭

HERE ARE THE NUMBERS TO CALL EACH MONTH AND GIVE A "YES" OR "NO" FOR THE MEETING! Clay/Glennis 265-1030 Fred/Ann 266-3435 Rodney/Shaaron 267-5066 Ruth 265-6238

JULY 2001 FOOTPRINTER P.2



From the Secy/Treas.

DUES

As of this writing (June 28), there are still 17 of you whose dues I have not yet received. Based on past years, your response this year has been great. I wait with baited breath for the remainder of the dues money to roll in!

NEW MEMBERS

We have applications (with the appropriate dues) from seven people whom the Board of Directors will be asked to approve at their next meeting:

Peter C. and Mary Jane Harding James P. and Arlene R. Terborg Mary C. King Jennie Hill Dennis E. Hill

MEMBERSHIP CARDS

Sometime in July, when the Grand Chapter processes our Per Capita Tax paperwork and sends us the 2001-2002 membership cards, I will type them up and distribute them to our members.

BUMPER STICKERS

I still have quite a few IFA bumper stickers; check with me at the dinner meetings. They are free.....

EARLY BIRD DRAWING

As you probably know, last September we instituted a program in which all members who call in to the appropriate contact person at least one week in advance of the dinner meeting, to say that they either will or will not be attending the dinner, get their name put "in the hat." The rationale here is to encourage the members to call in their reservations without having to be called. At each dinner, a name is drawn from those whose name is "in the hat" - that person gets a free dinner at a future meeting. At the last meeting, the name of Charles Harris was drawn; he'll get a free dinner at the next meeting that he attends. All previous winners have collected their "freebie."

ANGELO AND ROSALIE ALESSI

For those who don't know, the Alessi's have moved to California and discontinued their membership in the IFA. Their new address is: P.O. Box 3574, Turlock, CA 95380.

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING

As you probably have noticed, our most recent editions have only FIVE advertisers. Four of those have renewed for next year. Whoever the person was who sold the advertising space to "Gloria, the Nail Lady" - please try to capture a renewal! It would be extremely helpful and greatly appreciated if our members would prevail on those we know to advertise in our newsletter. The business card spot is \$20/year. If you are successful in landing an advertiser, get a business card and \$20 to me; I'll do the rest.

Sorry, still no history. We'll try again next time.

That's it for me this month. As I embark upon my third term in this office, I can tell you that I am honored to serve as your Secretary/ Treasurer. Thank you for cooperation and support.

Ray

Scofflaw of the month ... Florence Flicker - Flo's half-finished cigarette butt gets tossed out of the window whenever she feels like it. Will she be the one to start the next multimillion dollar fire? (And be responsible for Fire-fighting costs?) Her quote "There's nothing close by that could possibly catch fire!"



The Editor's Space

No doubt about this Month's "Faces in the Crowd". Of course, that's Betty and Rocky Toudouze.



I still haven't made arrangements with

the DCSO to do a ride-along, but I'm still planning to do one and write up the experience. Lots of stuff to update this month so better get to it!

Paul

Pot o' Gold Prize Donors June 2001 Meeting

We had a lot of prizes, including those donated by our out-of-town guests. Unfortunately, as of press time the prize list couldn't be located. Thanks to all who contributed and please keep up the great work!



	当 July Birthdays 当						
	Edwin Bryant	5	George Stephenso	on 10			
	Charles Harris	19	Ruth Quintana	19			
	John McSweeney	24	Robert Allgeier	25			
	Clay Hill	28	Emil Toudouze	28			
	Ruth Upton	29	Grady Goodwin	31			
COOCOCCOCCOCCOCCOCC							
My watch is three hours fast and I can't fix it,							
So I'm going to move to New York.							
Steven Wright							
Ecococociono							

STRESS BUSTERS MASSAGE THERAPY

"You Can't Afford Not Too!"

Cheryl D. Morris L.M.T.
AMTA Advanced Massage Therapist

1408 Industrial Way #5 Gardnerville, NV 89410 (775) 783-8060 Office (775) 790-0273 Cell

THE TRIDENT GROUP

Investigations & Management Consulting

P O Box 3777 Carson City, NV 89702-3777 Phone/Fax: (775)884-1432 TridentHSW@aol.com



Ray Hoyt



Rentals Weddings Parties Catering

F.O.E. FLOYD A. MILLER AERIE MGR.

1380 E. 5th Carson City, NV (775) 883-1006

HOME (775) 267-9803



Minden - Douglas Elks Lodge

William K. "Bill" Depew, P.E.R. (775) 246-4405

Committed to Elkdom . "Involved in Retirement"

528 Yellow Jacket Dayton , Nevada 89403





Mr. "Has Been" with the Godparents



Old and New Mix it Up!



Tribal Elder



783-1090

Gloria Kenyon with 15 years manicuring experience would be happy to solve your nail problems.

1456 Highway 395 A La Carte Nails



Ray & Larna Hoyt 1355 Sanden Lane Minden, Nv. 89423

:OT

IFA, CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72 P.O. BOX 2242









Chapter Past Presidents 1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter 1992-93 Doug Tucker 1993-94 Eston "Red" Baker 1994-95 Bill Shay 1995-96 Ray Hoyt 1996-97 Lon A. Curtis 1997-98 Elza Turkington 1998-99 Bob Minton 1999-00 Rodney Snead 2000-01 Fred Hersey

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President	Clay Hill	265-1030
Vice President	Bruce Folker	782-3704
SecTreas.	Ray Hoyt	267-4355
Sgtat-arms	Cindi Davis	265-6400
Imm. Past Pres.	Fred Hersey	266-3435
Grand Bd. Member	Rodney Snead	267-5066
3 Yr. Director	Dick Upton	782-5242
2 Yr. Director	Ron Peirini	782-99 03
1 Yr. Director	Ray Peterson	783-1922
Perm. Director Lon Cu	826-0858	



